
Agenda Item No. 9

Recommendations for approval 

Swale Joint Transportation Board – 8 June 2015

Minute No. 49 – Proposed Waiting Restrictions – Informal Consultation

(1) That the proposed double yellow lines in Belvedere Road, Faversham 
proceed.

(2) That the proposed double yellow lines in South Road, Faversham be 
abandoned.

(3) That the proposed double yellow lines in Luton Road, Faversham, plus 
additional double yellow lines across the other entrance to Sommerville 
Close proceed and the existing double yellow lines near the junction with 
Westgate Road, Faversham be reduced.

(4) That the double yellow lines on the corner of All Saints Close, Iwade 
proceed and further consultation on the remaining proposed restrictions 
be carried out.


